3 May 2022

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,
                                                                                     
I hope you and your children enjoyed the long weekend; judging by the yawning I’ve seen in classes this morning it was a good one! 
Positivity and resilience
Thank you for your continued support with our positivity focus, we are all delighted at how children are increasingly able to look on the bright side of things throughout their school day and we will continue to work on this.
Sporting superstars
Last week saw a number of children take part in sporting events, as always they were exemplary in the attitude and behaviour; they also happened to do very well!
Y3/4 boys’ cricket ~ non-competitive event but commended on attitude.
Y3/4 girls’ cricket ~ non-competitive event but commended on attitude.
Y5 boys’ cricket ~ winners and will represent Vale Royal in the next round.
Y5/6 girls’ cricket ~ winners and will represent Vale Royal in the next round.
Y4/5 cross country ~ non-competitive event but commended on attitude.
After school clubs
Our comprehensive programme of after school clubs begins today; sadly we must cancel Thursday’s clubs. This is always a last resort as we usually cover any absentees but this is due to longstanding whole school science training which I need every teacher to attend.
Please do all you can to be prompt for pick up and to make sure you go to the right place; whilst we love leading clubs remember teachers still need to mark that day’s work and plan for the next once children have gone home.  
With the exception of those below, children will be handed to parents from the regular end of day door for the lead teacher.
Taekwondo ~ hall.
Indoor sports ~ hall (not field as on list!)
Outdoor sports ~ playground.
Gardening ~ playground / outside of Mrs Donati’s room.
Library ~ doors between hall and library.
Diamond cricket ~ playground.
Dancing ~ hall.

Thank you for your support

Adam Croft


